
Dear Caregiver, 

The dental team from your local public health unit visited your child’s school today. 

A quick visual screening of your child’s teeth was done to identify obvious dental 
concerns and to gather information for our program.  

This screening does not replace your child’s regular checkup with their dentist. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the Dental Screening Program or your 
child’s screening results, please contact your local public health unit: 

Porcupine Health Unit: 1-800-461-1818 

Timiskaming Health Unit: 1-866-747-4305 

School Dental Screening Results 

 Urgent dental condition(s) observed.  
Follow-up is required with the health unit. We will contact you. 

 Non-urgent dental condition observed. 
If your child has not seen a dentist recently, you may wish to do so. 

 No obvious dental conditions observed.  
However, an exam by a dentist may reveal concerns. Continue with regular dental care. 

 Child would benefit from preventive services.  
such as dental cleaning, fluoride varnish, dental sealants, etc. Call us for more 
information.  

 Child was absent  
 Child refused screening 

Contact us if you would like to 
have your child screened. 

Version française à suivre bientôt.




